


February, 26, 2013




Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District
Governing Board Trustees
305 South Lincoln Street
Sierraville, CA 96126

Re:	Recommended Reduction in 2013-2014 Programs and Services for the 
Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District; Notices that services will not be required for the 2013-2014 school year

Dear Trustees of the Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District Governing Board:

The Superintendent of the Sierra-Plumas Joint Unified School District hereby recommends to the Governing Board to adopt a resolution to reduce the programs and services for the 2013-2014 school year as follows:

        Certificated Grade K- 6 Classroom Teacher; Remediation/Intervention:  1.0 F.T.E.


The reason for this recommendation is due to the reduction in State revenue, loss or reduction in program funding, and a decrease in student average daily attendance.  Because of the forgoing reason, it is necessary to decrease the number of certificated employees of the District by 1.0 F.T.E. The services that the Superintendent is recommending to reduce or discontinue are set forth in the enclosed Resolution 
No. 12-  .

You are further notified that no probationary or permanent certificated employee with less seniority shall be retained to render service which that certificated employee listed on the attached sheet is certificated and competent to render. 

The employees whose name(s) are listed on the attached Exhibit A, will be given appropriate notice that their services will not be required for the ensuing school year 2012-2013, as required by Education Code sections §44949 and§44955.

Respectfully submitted,



Stanford J. Hardeman
District Superintendent





